
  

  

 

 

 

Forest Hill Cemetery and the Ohio Cemetery Association would  like to invite 

you to a cemetery roundtable discussion.  This function will take place in Piqua 

at the Fort Piqua Plaza Banquet Center on Friday, April 3, 2020.  This is an 

informal setting and open for discussion on the subjects you would like to know 

more about, those subjects you would like to share with the other attendees, 

etc.  Let us know what is important to you so that we can include them in the 

agenda. 

Some areas of discussion or concern may be:    

1. THE GROWING NUMBER OF CREMATIONS REDUCING REVENUE. 

2. FUNDING OF OPERATIONS. 

3. REDUCING OPERATING COST 

4. OHIO LAWS CONCERNING CEMETERIES, PRICING, POLICES. 

5. OTHER TOPICS THAT COME UP.  

6. EQUIPMENT NEEDS AS WELL AS NEW INNOVATIVE EQUIPMENT 

THAT YOU ARE USING.  

7. WHAT ABOUT SOMEONE REQUESTING BURIAL IN A LOT THAT 

THEY SAY IS A RELATIVE. 

8. WHAT KIND OF PAPERWORK DO YOU USE TO HAVE SIGNED TO 

COVER THE CEMETERY? 

9. WE’D LOVE YOUR IDEAS…..SEE REGISTRATION FORM 

 

This is your time to ask a question and find the answer. 

The day will start at 10:00 a.m.  with a box lunch at 12:00 Noon and end the day by 2:00 p.m. 

We will also have a guided tour of the Plaza and its history. 

The cost for this event is only $10.00 per person and a registration form is included with this 

letter. 

Directions to the Banquet Center are also included. 


